
Committee chair and members, 
I’m in opposition of this bill. 
Farmers in Oregon are struggling as it is, wildfires, weather and economic downturn to name a few. This bill will only cause further 
hardship to already struggling industry in which they can not absorb these extra costs. This will lead to cut hours for those working in 
this industry causing further economic downturn in Oregon’s economy. 
Think about the unintended consequences this bill will create. 
Again I am opposed to this bill and urge you to oppose it also. 
Thank you,
Dan Drayton 
Lincoln City, OR 


